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specifically spell out the practices which should be avoided.

In goneclusion mav I voice the view that careful nlanninc

of the Commission's enforcement activities and utilization
of common sense enforcement techniques are essential if we
are to merit the confidence of the public, of the Congress,
and of the Executive Branch.

Again, I wish to thank you for the pleasure of being
here with you on this occasion.



